
 

 
 

 
Dear BridgePrep Academy Students and Parents, 

 

Welcome to the BridgePrep Academy of Greater Miami family! We are thrilled to have you join 

us for what promises to be an extraordinary 2025–2026 school year. As a member of our vibrant 

community, you are stepping into an environment filled with opportunity, growth, and 

achievement. 

 

I am proud to share that our school achieved remarkable milestones over the past year. We 

improved our school letter grade from a C to an A, achieved the highest academic growth and 

compliance in the entire BridgePrep network, and I was honored to be named Principal of the 

Year. These accomplishments are a testament to the hard work of our students, the dedication of 

our staff, and the strong partnership we share with our families. 

 

At BridgePrep Academy, we remain committed to providing a safe, nurturing environment 

where every student can thrive. Our rigorous curriculum is enriched with Spanish language 

instruction and advanced technology integration to ensure students are prepared for success in a 

globalized world. We set high expectations, foster self-esteem, and promote strong character in 

all that we do. 

 

Our dedicated team is here to support your child’s academic, emotional, physical, and social 

development. We believe in empowering students to become confident, compassionate, and 

capable individuals who will make meaningful contributions to the world. 

 

As we begin this new school year, we invite you to take an active role in our school community. 

Your engagement and collaboration are vital to your child’s success. Please do not hesitate to 

reach out to us with any questions, concerns, or ideas—open communication is the cornerstone 

of our partnership. 

 

Thank you for choosing BridgePrep Academy of Greater Miami. Let’s make the 2025–2026 

school year a memorable and impactful one—together, we will continue to achieve great things. 

 

Warmly, 

 
Principal 

BridgePrep Academy of Greater Miami 


